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December 19, 2013

EWEB

c/o Roger Gray
500 E 4th Ave.
Eugene, OR 97401

Dear Friends,

We are deeply grateful for your donation of $8,000, dated December 9, 2013, for the
Egan Warming Center. Your donation will help provide emergency shelter for hundreds
of homeless people this winter when the temperature dips to below 30 degrees. We
greatly appreciate your support for this grassroots, lifesaving effort.

From November 15, 2012 through February 13, 2013, The Egan Warming Center
provided over 4,800 shelter beds and 9,600 meals. With help from nine faith
communities and hundreds of volunteers, the warming centers provided these basic
human needs in a warm and caring environment.

Thank you again for helping to provide for those less fortunate during extreme cold
weather.

Sincerely, o
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Executive Director

To substantiate your gifi for IRS purposes, the tax law requzres thathis receipt state rhat

you have received no goods or services for your gift. In compliance with the Internal
Revenue Service Code, St. Vincent de Paul Society of Lane County, Inc., Tax ID #93-

0454786, hereby confirms that no goods or services were provided in exchange for this W —
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